10-6-08

Dr. Paul Faber, Dean

College of Arts and Sciences

FHSU

Dear Paul,


I was awarded a sabbatical leave for the Spring Semester 2008 to research and write a book on Dr. Charles A. Eastman and Dr. Carlos Montezuma, the two most educated and prominent Indians living in the United States at the beginning of the 20th century.  Because I had to take-over again the chair duties in June 2008, my progress on getting this done has been delayed.  I hope to finish the book manuscript, which will now probably just focus on Montezuma, by the end of 2008.  In addition to this major project, I did some other professional activities, e.g., book reviews and presentations.

As usual, the above scholarly work is incorporated into classes that I teach.  I appreciate receiving a sabbatical, which is a testimonial to FHSU’s commitment to scholarly activities.

Sincerely,

Dr. Raymond Wilson, Professor

Department of History

